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Sincerely,

Pastor Jordan Hershberger

Dear Praying Churches, Family, and Friends

Dear Friends and Supporters,

We are rejoicing in the goodness of God and wanted to share with you the many blessings the Lord has given us

over the past month. Thank you for your faithful prayers and support — your prayer and support is making a

difference here in Wauchula, Florida.

God’s Blessings This Month

The Lord allowed us to host a special Cowboy Sunday, where Pastor Park Sutton preached for us. We were thrilled

to welcome several visitors that day, and God worked in a wonderful way through the services.

We are also grateful to report that two different men have joined the church this month, taking their place in the

body of Christ here at Maranatha Baptist.

Another highlight came just this past Sunday when we invited a young man from the local gas station to visit. Not

only did he come, but he also brought his family with him. In the service, both he and his wife walked the aisle and

trusted Christ as their Savior! Praise the Lord for His saving power.

Tonight, on a Wednesday evening, we are holding a special baptismal service. A dad, his two daughters, and his

grandmother are all following the Lord in believer’s baptism and joining our church family together. What a

testimony of God’s grace working across generations!

A Note of Thanks

We would also like to express our gratitude to Bethel Baptist Church in La Plata, Maryland for their extra special 

care and generous love offering this month. Your kindness and encouragement have been such a blessing to my

family and I.

Closing Thoughts

We cannot thank the Lord enough for how He is working here in Wauchula. 

Souls are being saved, families are being added to the church, and 

God is building His work. 

Thank you for praying, giving, and standing 

with us in this ministry. 

Truly, God is so good!


